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July 26, 2011

Salvatore Salvo, Agt. Atty. David Halbrooks and Matthew Lerner
Pop Promotions, LLC Maistelman & Associates
1033 N. Old World Third St., #502 5027 W. North Ave.
Milwaukee, W1 53203 Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Salvo, Atty. Halbrooks, and Atty. Lerner:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 11, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses for the premises at
606 S. 5" St. (“Texture”) not be renewed based upon the police report, neighbor objection, and police
department testimony.

On July 14, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and
recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for the Class “B”
Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses not be
renewed based upon the police report, neighbor objection, and police department testimony. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
July 26, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall,
200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections
and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you
did not appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class “B” Tavern and
Tavern Amusement licenses based upon the police report, neighbor objection, and police department
testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council
action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

?&ctﬁllly,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
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Robert F. Cesarz, Agt Atty. Andrew Arena
Caesars World Enterprises, LLC 1110 N. Old World Third St.
4958 S. 20™ St. Riverfront Plaza, Suite 515
Milwaukee, WI 53221 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Cesarz and Atty. Arena:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 11, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses for the premises at 628
N. Water St. (“Club Bari”) not be renewed based upon the police report, police testimony of resources
used and late night club atmosphere observations, and aldermanic testimony.

On July 14, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and
recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for the Class “B”
Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses not be renewed
based upon the police report, police testimony of resources used and late night club atmosphere
observations, and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, July 26, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address
the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to
the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class “B” Tavern and
Tavern Dance licenses based upon the police report, police testimony of resources used and late night club
atmosphere observations, and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council
action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
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Howard J. Tice, Agt.
STP, Inc.

5526 W. North Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Tice:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 11, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the
Common Council that your application for a Permanent Extension of the Class “B” Tavern premises to
include an addition to the first floor be denied based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation regarding
your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation to deny your
application for a Permanent Extension of the Class “B” Tavern premises to include an addition to the first
floor based upon neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $25 administrative fee,
by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common
Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF 101446

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street « Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Murtaza Sajan, Agt.
9114 Inc.

9114 W. Silver Spring
Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. or Ms. Sajan:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 11, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the
Common Council that your application for a Food Dealer Retail license be denied based upon your failure
to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation regarding
your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation to deny
your application for a Food Dealer Retail license based upon your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75 administrative fee (if
the license is more than $100) or $25 administrative fee (if the license is less than $100), by submitting a
written request within one year of the application date to the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

erely,
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF 101446

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Gregory A. Zynel, Agt.
DK & DY Holdings LLC
4208-A S. Howell Ave.
Milwaukee, W1 53207

Dear Mr. Zynel:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 11, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the
Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license be denied based upon neighborhood
objections and the police report.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation regarding
your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation to deny your
application for a Tavern Dance license based upon neighborhood objections and the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75 administrative fee,
by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common
Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF 101446

City Hall ® Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipai Clerks ® Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



